
My child has permission to participate in the Band after-school          
enrichment program. 
 
Child’s Name             
 
Parent’s Name            
 
Parent’s Signature             
 
Please sign and return this form to the front desk with cash or check 
made payable to TMA by Monday, September 23rd. 
 
Students will go to the library from 3:30 to 4:00 p.m., at which point Mr. Sweeney will pick them up for class.  Please pack a 
snack for your child to eat during this time.  Students who are not picked up by 5:30 p.m. will be escorted to after care and 
charged accordingly IF they are registered for the after care program.  If they are NOT registered for the after care         
program, they will be waiting with Mr. Sweeney in the office for late pick-up, which has a fee of $10 for every 5 minutes the 
child is left after their scheduled dismissal time.   

BAND AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAM 
Join Band with Mr. Sweeney and begin working on sight     
reading music, learning your instrument, individual practice 
discipline, and learning pieces for performances. 
 

$125 per student/1st semester 
Tuesdays from 4:00 - 5:30 p.m. 

Starting October 1st 
For TMA students in Upper Elementary and Junior High 

(10 student minimum) 
 

Quinlan & Fabish Music Company will be here Thursday, September 19th at 6:00 p.m. in the 
gym for students and parents to try out available instruments and ask questions. 


